
Sara has worked in the frontline since 2011, from
the ER and Diagnostic Imaging, to public health.
She has first-hand experience with the stressors
facing the healthcare system. 

Nursing morale is low and staffing shortages ,
from nursing to family doctors, impact  both
frontline nurses and patient care. Giving nurses
from all designations a voice and a sense of
community is key for retention, solidarity, and
validation. 

 “I am so excited about this organization. It’s a huge step in
reminding all nurses we are valued no matter designation, site
of work, or years served nursing--we are all equal! This
organization gives nurses a current voice at the highest levels
of government and education.”

Sara Ross
St. Albert

LPN nomination

Helping engage and educate the public on the roles of each
nursing designation will improve public confidence and the
impact each role shares in our healthcare system.  


